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David Soto

From: Vikram Gowda <vikram.gowda@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 10:28 AM
To: David Soto; Douglas Braches
Subject: [*EXTERNAL*] - Prosper Zoning - Letter of Support for Z22-0004

***** This is an email from an EXTERNAL source. DO NOT click links or open attachments without positive 
sender verification of purpose. Never enter USERNAME, PASSWORD or sensitive information on linked pages 
from this email. *****  
 

Dear Town of Prosper, 
 

I am one of the partners that own the Sanskriti Uno LLC land, parcel #2747735, and we are in support of the Prestonwick 
Mixed-Use development, zoning case Z22-0004.   

 

We are neighbors to the proposed development, and we have spoken with the applicants about their project. We 
believe that the proposed development is beneficial to our property and the surrounding area. We are in support of the 
proposed site plan and uses and want to see the Town Council approve this project.   

  

Best, 

Vikram 

 

Sanskriti Uno LLC 

3240 Sprinkbok Cir. 

Frisco TX 75034 
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